Further to your request for information (below) | can provide the following in respect of the
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for West Yorkshire:

1. No redundancies. 2 voluntary exits.

2. No exit payments, no redundancy payments, no severance payments, no lump sums, no
payments in lieu of notice, no compensation awards, no pension payments.

3. No payments were made over or above the salary due.

4. None.

5. None.

Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please provide me with full
answers to each of the following questions:
1. How many former Police Authority staff have been made redundant or taken
voluntary exit since November 20127
2. What is the total amount given to them in voluntary exit payments, redundancy pay,
severance payments, lump sums, payments in lieu of notice, compensation awards
and pension payments?
3. What is the single highest payment made to a former Police Authority employee?
How many of them signed confidentiality clauses as part of their departure?
5. Have any former Police Authority employees since been re-employed by the OPCC?
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